No.G2-3687/2015/F&B ‘SURAKSHA BHAVAN’,
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF
FACTORIES AND BOILERS,
KUMARAPURAM,
THIRUVANANTHAPURAM,
PHONE : 0471- 2441597
E-MAIL : director@fabkerala.gov.in
DATED : 08-05-2015

CIRCULR NO.18/2015

As per the direction of the Principle Secretary to Government
(Labour & Skills), it is decided to conduct squad inspection at various
factories located in the major industrial sectors in various factory
divisions as per the schedule attached (copy attached) under the

leadership of regional Joint Director of Factories & Boilers.

So all officer’s are requested to participate in the squad inspections
which will be scheduled once in a week with effect from 11.05.2015 as per
the direction of the regional Joint Director and details of the inspection
including violation noticed and action proposed must be communicated
through e-mail to Hon’ble Minister, Principal Secretary and to the
under signed by the concerned Joint Directors of Factories &y
Boilers or Inspectors of Factories & Boilers or Additional Inspector of

Factories through the e-mail id’s like minister-laboun@kerala.gov.in,

tomjoseias@ gmail.com and director@fabkerala.gov.in either on the day of

inspections or during the next day of inspection. Regional Joint Director of
Factories & Boilers are permitted to hire one taxi/car for this purpose in

accordance with relevant orders/circulars issued g by the government.

-

DIRECTOR OF FACTORIES AND BOILERS (i/c)

To
All Joint Directors of Factories & Boilers



